
Meeting about EDC homeless
El Dorado Community Foundation will host a meeting on the
homeless on Feb. 18 from 1-3pm.

The purpose of the meeting is to explore: the current system
of care, the level of government involvement financially, law
enforcement  interaction  and  intervention,  and  value  of
consolidation and coordination.

It will be at the Sequoia Restaurant Ballroom, 643 Bee St.,
Placerville.

RSVP requested to bill@eldoradcf.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/02/meeting-about-edc-homeless/

